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Before the House Committee on Revenue
 
Support for HB 2429
 
As a fifth generation hop grower, I support HB 2429 as amended to include exemption for machinery
and equipment used to compress plants.
 
I am a compliant tax payer and pay significant tax on land and buildings already.
 
Hop harvest includes PICKING, DRYING AND BALING in order to market them.
 
Hops are not marketable unless these processes occur.
 
Please support HB 2429.
 
Thank you for allowing me to comment.
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